
Birthdays & Anniversaries 
June  23 Ellowyn VW  
25 Marin VS 30 John B 

Fellowship 
Please launder towels after your service. 

Jun 22 Jan DH, Amy VS 

Jun 29 Jan VS. Irene VW 
 

Greeters 
Please alert nursery attendant if needed. 

Jun 22 Jan VS 

Jun 29 Kenneth 

Jul 6 Audrey 

Jul 13 Gerda 

Jul 20 Jan VS 
Jul 27 Kenneth 
 

Nursery 
Jun 22 Kenneth & Jeanne VS 
Jun 29 Deb & John VS 

Jul 6 Anne M, Amy VS 

Jul 13 Holly VS, Lily M 

Jul 20 Carl VS, Emily VS 

Jul 27 Gerrit & Selene VS 
Aug 3 Leslie, Charlene 
 

Worship Futures 
Jul 20—Joel McDaniel 

Jul 27—Chris Rouse 

Aug 17—Mark Knetsch 

Advance Dates 
June 28-29 Pastor Brian Nolder & 

family visiting 
June 29 Fellowship Dinner 

July 13 Council Meeting 

July 13 Communion (Daren does 

elements) 

July 13 Bruinsmas’ last Sunday  

Don’t Forget, Free Stuff! 
Before you leave today, check 

the items on the table in the 
fellowship hall and take what 

you can use. 

 

3298 Terra Ceia Road 
Pantego NC 27860 

 

Sunday, June 22, 2025 
  

Sunday Service at 10:30 am 
 

service streamed at www.facebook.com/TerraCeiaCRC 

  
Pastor Henk Bruinsma 

hendrik.bruinsma@outlook.com 
616.291.2450 

 

Sermon Series 



Order of Service 
 

Welcome 
*Call to Worship 

*God’s Greeting  

*Mutual Greeting 

*Come, Thou Almighty King 
 

Confession, Forgiveness 
*Seek Ye First 

 

Congregational Prayer 

 

Offerings 
*You Are Worthy 

 

Heidelberg Catechism LD 48 

Revelation 5 
Thy Kingdom Come 

 

*Christ Shall Have Dominion 

 

*Benediction 
*By the Sea of Crystal  

 

Organ: Gerda 

Preaching: Pastor Henk 

† 

The Quiet Space... 
is located off the foyer. It is 

available during worship for a 
variety of possible reasons—an 

unhappy child, a discreet reason, 

or to view the live stream on 

FaceBook.  
 

Nursery Available 
If you would like to use the 

nursery, please let the greeter 

know and they will make sure an 
attendant meets you there. 

This Week at TC CRC 
Sunday, June 22  

Henk Bruinsma preaching 
10:30 am Worship Service 

11:30 am Fellowship  

 

Sunday, June 29 

Brian Nolder preaching 
10:30 am Worship Service 

11:30 am Fellowship Dinner  

Meet The Nolders 
The name of the minister that 

we are considering for our 
next pastor is Brian Nolder. 

He and his wife Sally 

currently reside in Oregon. 

They have 4 children, the 

youngest age 16.  
 

Brian graduated from Ohio 

State University with a 

bachelor’s degree and then 

earned a Master’s degree at 

Westminster Theological 
Seminary. Brian was ordained 

in the Orthodox Presbyterian 

Church. Brian has served as 

senior pastor at 2 churches, 

one in Pella, Iowa and the 
other in Bangor, Maine.  

 

More recently he has worked 

as a student affairs 

administrator at Reformed 

Evangelical Seminary (Oregon 
City, OR), as well as an 

assistant to the pastor at 

Westminster Presbyterian 

Church PCA (Vancouver, WA). 

For more info on these 
institutions, visit: 

revseminary.com and 

www.solochristo.org. 
Free Stuff! 
Today is your last chance: Help 

yourself to items on the table in 
the fellowship hall.  

Prayer 
Praises & 
Requests 
 
 Please continue to pray that 

God will give Pastor Henk & 

Ruth discernment and 

guidance as they minister here  

 The Pastor Search Team 

 Pastor Brian Nolder and family 

as they prepare to visit us next 

weekend 

 Thankfulness for the terms 

served by Elder Ty and Deacon 

Ben. 

 John M and Kenneth VS as 

they begin new terms as elder 

and deacon 

 Healing for 

 Holden with Hodgkin's 

lymphoma 

 John VS recovering after 

surgery 

 Kendra, Ken & Carol’s 

granddaughter, who is 

pleased with the treatment 

from doctors at Mayo 

Clinic and expecting more 
procedures throughout her 

pregnancy  

 Those mourning the death of 

Rev. Gerald De Vries, former 

pastor at TC CRC 

 

New Address 
Eileen De Vries 
2589 44th Street SE, #406 

Kentwood MI 49512 

eileen@gdevries.net  

Fellowship Dinner June 29 
Next Sunday we will have potluck 

with the Nolder family after the 
service. Please bring two dishes 

to share; beverages and paper 

goods will be provided. 

Next Weekend’s Visit 
Pastor Nolder, his wife, and 

their youngest child will be 
visiting Terra Ceia Saturday 

& Sunday, June 28 & 29.  

 

Pastor Brian will be 

preaching on Sunday 
followed by a fellowship meal 

so that the congregation can 

fellowship with Brian and 

his family.  

Prayer Request for Holden 

(from Heather VS) Holden 

Newman (age 26) has stage 2 
classic Hodgkin’s lymphoma. 

Recently he had a bone marrow 

biopsy, echocardiogram, and a 

chemo port placed. He is 

receiving chemo.   

 
Please keep Holden and his 

family in your prayers. If you 

would like to send a note/card, 

here’s his address: 

 
Holden Newman 

90 Dinah’s Landing Rd. 

Washington, NC 27889 

Thank You from John & Deb 
We would like to thank the 
congregation for their concerns, 

prayers, and meals. We thank 

the Lord for a successful surgery 

and we are praying for full 

recovery. 


